
CENTRAL SCHOOL PTO MINUTES  -  5/20/15 

The regular monthly meeting of the Central School PTO was held Wednesday, May 20,2015 in the All Purpose Room.  All 

the Executive Board Members were in attendance.   

1. Welcome: The meeting was called to order at 9:00am by Jen Archbold.  Members of the executive board in 

attendance:  Jen Archbold, President;   Cheryl Miller, Vice President; Tania Burton, Treasurer;  Jen Wojie, 

Secretary. 

 

2. Old business and approval of last meeting’s minutes:  Brenda Nemcek made a motion to accept the minutes 

from the March 18, 2015 PTO meeting, with a second by Doreen Clemente.  Motion passed. 

 

3. Budget:  Tania Burton reviewed the current budget, highlighting key sources of revenue as well as expenses to 

date. 

 

4. SOS forms:  We are low on participation for next year and are looking particularly for chairs for certain events.   

 

5. Past and Upcoming Events –  

a. May 14 - Ladies Night Out was held last week at Prezzo and generated $3600 in revenue. 

b. May 29 – The Franklin Institute is coming for presentations for 3rd and 5th grades. 

c. June 1 – Young Author assemblies will be given by Kate Klise, author of wonderful picture books for 

young children as well as several series of chapter books for older children.  

d. June 5 – Night at the Patriots (Somerset Patriots game) 

e. June 6 – Movie Night at Central School.  We are planning an outdoor movie, weather permitting. 

 

6. Thank You’s:    

a. Teacher Appreciation Week - Many thanks to Tania Burton, Stacey Colman and committee for a fantastic 

week of snacks and thoughtful gestures for our wonderful teaching team here at Central. 

b. Stduent development assemblies – Thank you to Jeanine Sarosy for excellent assemblies for the 

different grades this year.  Each one has been engaging, educational and fun. 

 

7. Principal Report:   

a. PARCC – The second section of testing is now complete.  For this first year, results should be available by 

October.  Our attendance for testing was high, for which the district is appreciative. 

b. Calendar – Mrs. Milita talked about the balance of school activities for the end of the year. 

 

8. Adjournment:  Meeting was adjourned at 9:35am by Jen Archbold. 

Minutes submitted by Jennifer Wojie, Recording Secretary 


